
 
 

Washington Township PTA 
Serving Port Colden and Brass Castle Schools 

 

Dear Brass Castle and Port Colden Families, 

Welcome back to the new “normal”. We hope this year to get back to 
the exciting in-person events you all know and love. Our PTA not only 
provides funding and support for student activities such as assemblies, 
dances, family art night, book fairs, special treats for students, and 
the spelling bee. But also provides support through national advocacy, 
community outreach, scholarships, and teacher support. All of these are 
funded through monies raised by the PTA. Our goal is to keep as many 
programs available to our families and students as we can. We are in 
this together and we need your input!  
 
What you need to know 

Returning board members 
President: Jessica Wormeck (6th grade parent) 
Vice President: OPEN POSITION 
Secretary: Holly Guido (6th grade and Kindergarten parent) 
Treasurer: Tanu Yadav (2nd grade and Kindergarten parent) 

 Contact us at: WashTwpPTA@gmail.com  or Jessica cell: 908-938-6535 (call/text) 

 
Join the PTA 

Online forms for Membership, Volunteers, Donations, & Room Reps 
 
Notices 

Most notices will come through eblasts on Friday afternoons 
You can find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/WashingtonTwpPTA 
*You must be a PTA member to volunteer for school events  

 

Join us for our first PTA Meeting of the year 
*Thursday, September 23th at 7:00 pm in Brass Castle Library 

 
*different day than the regular meetings 


